
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CCBC are pleased to announce that Ysgol Dyffryn yr 

Enfys has been chosen as the name for the new 

Caerhun & Trefriw area school. The Temporary 

Governing Body voted for their preferred name which 

were suggested by the Community, Parents and Pupils. 

The new Headteacher, as well as pupils from both 

Ysgol Dolgarrog and Ysgol Tal y Bont school councils, 

joined Cllr Garffild Lewis (Education Portfolio Holder) 

on site to mark this momentous occasion which 

included a banner made by the children. K&C 

Construction provided each of the 4 pupils with  

a goodie pack to thank them for visit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to announcing the new school name, work 

is continuing on the school building itself. This includes 

the installation of photovoltaic roof panels and roof 

coverings in addition to internal works such as floor 

insulation and screeding as well as plasterboarding 

and internal partitioning.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view monthly construction progress images of the 

works at the Caerhun and Trefriw new area school 

including newsletters and statutory documents, please 

visit: 

www.conwy.gov.uk/caerhunandtrefriw 
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